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Aiglon College Summer School
2013

Report Card for: Delicia Salen

Languages Taught by: Luke Tudge

The intermediate French class this year took on students with good basic powers of expression and worked
on expanding their vocabulary so as to enable them to discuss a broader range of topics in French. As well
as revising the basic grammar of the present, past perfect and future tenses, the class covered topics on
personalities, stereotypes, nations, tourism and the preparation of food.

Delicia was a quiet but extremely self-disciplined and determined student. Both her spoken answers in class
and her written work showed that she was making a conscious effort to memorise the new vocabulary and
grammar. She noted everything down in her exercise book and rarely needed anything explaining twice.
When she wished to express something new or more advanced in her written work, she always asked for
help and as a consequence she acquired a lot of new phrases and structures that have steadily advanced
her level of French. She was particularly accurate in grammar, taking care to get the details right where
other students forgot to employ the new principles. With her strong work ethic and her ability to absorb
new ideas quickly, she would benefit immensely from more exposure to French media or French speakers.

House / Activities
House: Clairmont House Parents: May Milburn - Fryer

Clairmont house has been home to 22 girls with a mix of Nationalities, these being; Mexican, Russian,
French, Italian-Turkish, Swedish, Swiss, South Korean, Chinese, Japanese, German-Russian, British, and
American. The girls have been involved in a wide variety of activities ranging from team sports, art,
mountain adventure, water sports, performing arts, cultural trips, camping and, of course, their language
lessons. It has been great to see the girls embrace the boarding lifestyle here at Aiglon, which has resulted
in close friendships being formed remarkably quickly. The girls, in their own way, have all contributed to
the fun filled ethos and the smooth running of the house. Although the Summer School was short, I hope
that the friendships made here at Aiglon will continue throughout the year. It has been a fantastic
Summer School and Clairmont Staff would like to thank the girls for making it a memorable year.

Delicia has been a pleasure to have in Clairmont House; she has been a highly valued member of the
house team. Any member of staff that has had the pleasure of having Delicia for afternoon activities has
had nothing but praise for her. She leads the others in her group by example always enthusiastic to give
any activity ago and to her best ability. Delicia’s group leader said that she is very caring and considerate
to other members within the group and displayed fantastic manners throughout. On camp Delicia
continued to demonstrate great leadership skills, she dealt with many of the chores that needed to be
completed without any complaint and a huge smile. Delicia has seemed to thoroughly enjoy her time at
summer school, forming many friendships within the house, especially with her roommate with whom she
won the room inspection prize for a constantly spotless and neat room. It was an absolute pleasure and
joy to have Delicia as part of Clairmont house and we are sorry that she will be too grown up for the
summer school next year. We wish Delicia all the best for her future.

Miss May, Miss Laurence and Miss Mischa




